
	Minutes for Board Meeting, May 3, 2017

ACBL Unit 143 Board of Directors
	
	

	Attendees:  Becky Hubert, President; Dianne Glick, Secretary; Jeff Kopolow, Treasurer; Lee Hastings; Mark Boswell; Mary Dolan; John Antognoli; Karen Erlanger; George Hawley; Mike Carmen; Jay Shah

Absentees:  Mark Ziegelman; Linda Seibert
	
	

	President Hubert called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM.  Jeff Kopolow moved to approve the April Minutes by posting, and Lee Hastings seconded motion, with unanimous approval.

No President’s report.  

Treasurer’s report was sent by email and approved.
	
	

	Tournament Report, Mike Carmen:  All fine and ready for the Sectional.  President Hubert passed around a signup sheet for the Sectional.  Ann Lemp will be in charge of Hospitality Friday and Saturday, Suzy Moore on Sunday.  There will be ice cream and cake Friday night to honor Ann.  Before the Friday afternoon session, awards will be given out by Becky and Mark B.  Becky will give Tom’s award on Sunday.   Jay Shah’s daughter will furnish barbeque Sunday for the meal.

All is in order for the Regional.  Mike asked for volunteer to coordinate the Grand National.  Signs have been lost.  John is making signs for Regional.  Jay will send information on signs to John.
	
	

	Awards:  George Hawley  George will give Becky the awards for the Sectional.
	
	

	Datebook:  Karen Erlanger  Karen is starting to work on 2018 datebook.  She needs further information on games, events, etc.
	
	

	Education:  Lee Hastings  We have had one application for the Bridge Camp scholarship for the Karlinsville Camp.  
	
	

	Membership:  Jay Shah  No report
	
	

	Partnership:  Mark Ziegelman  Mark was absent, but Becky announced that he may need assistance at the Sectional.
	
	

	Unit Games:  Mark Boswell  No report
	
	

	Website:  Mary Dolan and John Antognoli  Mary will request needed information for website from individuals.  Mary and John will put up a banner to announce registration for Senior Olympics.

Philip Adler seminar will be featured on website as well.  
	
	

	New Business:  Mike Carmen has been given information by ACBL regarding percentage of new members, etc.  Report compares all units.  
	
	

	Old Business:  The tables to be recovered will be delivered to Diann for her work after the Sectional. Our next meeting will be June 14, 2017, at the Creve Coeur Center.  Lee Hastings moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Jeff Kopolow.  Meeting was adjourned.
	
	



